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Date:  April 13, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Discussion and Approval Regarding Joining Contra Costa Special Districts Association and 
Related Actions 

 

 
Recommendation 
 
Discussion and possible approval of the following actions related to joining CCSDA:  1)  Motion to 
approve joining CCSDA for $150/year; 2)  Motion to approve those interested in attending the CCSDA 
30th anniversary event at $75.00 per person; and 3)  Over the next week each Board Member let me 
know their interest in the CSDA events outlined in this ASI. 

 
Background   
 
There are two important facets in serving on a governing board.  One is being informed and educated 
and the other is developing a network that provides information and contacts for future needs. 
 
The District is a member of California Special Districts Association and there are a number of benefits 
to that membership.  The General Manager is recommending that the District join the local chapter, 
Contra Costa Special Districts Association.  The membership per year is $150.  The local chapters 
provide speakers and information that are specific to the Contra Costa area.   
 
The local chapter is celebrating its 30th year of existence with a dinner and various speakers.  The cost 
for this is event is $75.00 per person.  The General Manager would like to determine who is 
interested in attending and if the board would approve this expense being paid by the District.  In 
addition to the local event the General Manager is bringing to the attention of the board two 
important conferences that CSDA is putting on August 28-31, 2023 in Monterey.  I may be able to 
obtain a grant to cover the registration costs but there would still be the travel costs. 
 
The other event that will be held on October 22-25 in Santa Rosa and is the Special District 
Leadership Academy.  As noted in the attached flyer this focus on Good Governance Training. This 
may also be eligible for a grant for registration costs. 
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For these two events I would like to know the interest of each of the directors in attending either one 
or both of the events and I could then estimate the costs and budget for next fiscal year for this 
travel expense. 
 
It is important to note that the District has a District of Distinction Designation and a Transparency 
Certificate from CSDA which required showing that the District had certain policies in place and that 
the Board at the time of the application had taken certain educational classes.  In order to renew this 
Certificate the new board members would be required to attend certain educational classes. The 
renewal for these two important certificates is March 31, 2024, so we do have some time.   
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